
Scarborough Subway 
Extension Construction Notice 

 

 

Information as of: March 29, 2023  

Construction at Sheppard Avenue 
East and McCowan Road 
 
Scheduled start: Early April 2023 
 
Map of work area: 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

  

Contact Us: 

  Write to us at: ScarboroughSubwayExtension@metrolinx.com 
  Call our 24/7 hotline: 416-202-7900 
  Find us on Twitter, Instagram and Facebook: @ scarbsubwayext 
  Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/ScarboroughSubway 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à ScarboroughSubwayExtension@metrolinx.com. 

 

What is happening? 
• Tunnelling is now underway for the 

Scarborough Subway Extension.  

• Work needs to be completed on the 
southeast corner of Sheppard Avenue East 
and McCowan Road for tunnelling. 

• Construction activities will include relocating 
some utilities, drilling and concrete pouring. 

What to expect? 
• Work is expected to begin in early April 

2023 and should be completed by mid-
June 2023. 

• Major works will mostly take place seven 
days a week, between 6 a.m. to 7 p.m., with 
additional, quieter work overnight. 

• Noise and vibration from construction 
vehicles and equipment will be monitored 
and kept within guideline limits and 
regulations. 

• The equipment that is used on site will also 
include sound absorber pads to dampen 
noise. 

• Work areas will be clearly marked or fenced 
off as required to ensure public safety. 

• There may be temporary sidewalk closures 
or pedestrian detours in place while the 
work is underway. Please take care when 
travelling near work sites. 

• Work may be delayed due to weather 
conditions or unforeseen circumstances. 

 

 

About the project 
• The Scarborough Subway Extension will 

bring the TTC’s Line 2 subway service nearly 
eight kilometres farther into Scarborough, 
helping to reduce travel times and improve 
access to jobs, schools and other key 
destinations throughout the city.  

• It will extend from Kennedy Station to 
Sheppard Avenue and McCowan Road, with 
three new stops at Lawrence and McCowan, 
Scarborough Town Centre and Sheppard 
and McCowan. 
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